
Nursery - Summer Term 2021 

Our topic 
This term our topic is Summer Fun. The children will be learning about the season of 

Summer, the seaside and animals that live under the sea. As always, the topic will 
develop by taking account of the children’s ideas and interests. 

 
Keep an eye on what we are up to on our Twitter page - search 

@ParcLewis 

As the days get warmer: 
 Quality suncream should be applied before your child comes to school.  
 Children should bring sun hats in to school (please make sure they are 

clearly named). 
 Children should wear uniform that keeps their shoulders covered. 
 Pupils may bring in a bottle of water to drink in class. This should be separate 

from their lunchbox and have their name on.  

Supporting your child 
Please continue to support your 
child’s development at home by 
reading stories with them, singing songs 
and playing games.  
Encourage them to be independent by 
dressing and undressing on their own. 

Thank you for your continuing support. Don’t forget that if you have any  
questions or concerns then please do not hesitate to speak to a member of 

staff. 
 

Mrs Long - Teacher 
Mrs Perry - Nursery Leader 

Miss Lacey, Miss Morgan and Mrs Dumphy-Wise - Support Staff 
 

Read Write Inc 
We will continue to introduce 
Read Write Inc sounds to 
Nursery this term and they 
will be sent home as we learn them. 
Please practise the sounds at home 
with your child. 

Snack  
Pupils should bring in their own healthy snack (fruit, vegetables or 
breadsticks please) with their name clearly marked on it. Please cut 
grapes in half lengthwise. 


